
 

 

 

 

 

 

Consultation on the provision of information 

We have launched a new consultation on the provision of information about the Landfill 

Communities Fund (LCF) and ENTRUST. All Environmental Bodies (EBs) are invited to 

participate in this consultation by completing a survey available at this link. The survey will 

close on 23 November 2018. 

 

The purpose of this consultation is to assess the value and use of information currently 

provided to stakeholders and identify any further improvements which could be made. It is 

hoped that by completing the survey stakeholders will also get a better idea of the information 

available to them and how to access it, as links to the available information are provided 

throughout the survey for reference. 

 

ENTRUST will consider all feedback and suggestions in deciding on whether to make 

improvements to the provision of information. It is important to note however that we cannot 

publish any information which might identify individuals or EBs or which is confidential financial 

information. Any proposals will be subject to a full cost benefit appraisal to ensure the proper 

use of limited resources following the reduction in the size of the LCF scheme. Towards the 

end of the survey individuals may opt to receive a response to their feedback and/or attend a 

forum to further discuss the provision of information. We will review all responses and provide 

a report summarising our findings and next steps.  
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https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Consultationoninformationprovision

